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I find it highly suspicious that we’re trying to change the ways of our voting as it’s 

been a very effective way of voting since first introduced. There are bigger and better 

things that this administration should be spending their time on instead of trying to 

farther push voter suppression.  

 

This bill in my opinion would only make it harder for the average Oregonian to be 

able to vote.  


